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On July 10, marijuana dispensary Columbia Care, was granted all municipal planning approvals necessary to

move forward with its plan to start operating from two sites in Vineland before the end of the year. Archer’s

Clint Allen, attorney for Columbia Care, successfully presented the company’s request to the Vineland Planning

Board for approvals to renovate a former plumbing business building at 1062 N. Delsea Drive into a dispensary

for its products.

To read the full story, click here.
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